
 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD OF CONTRACT ON AN EMERGENCY BASIS 
OCCOQUAN REGIONAL PARK CHILLER REPLACEMENT 

 
NOVA Parks awarded a sole source emergency contract on November 4, 2024, to Johnson Controls, Inc. 
for the replacement of the chiller at the Occoquan River View event facility located at Occoquan 
Regional Park in Lorton, Virginia.  The total amount of the contract was $277,789.00. 


